Public Safety Commission

Meeting Minutes

November 29, 2017
1. Call to order

Chairperson, Amy Shatney, called the meeting to order at 7:05 p.m.
2. Roll Call

Members Present: Jason Anderson,  Scott Clifford, Dylan Desmarais, Maurice Knorr, Amy Shatney and Tammy Wakefield.
        3.  Adoption of Minutes:
            Motion made by Scott Clifford, second by Maurice Knorr to accept last months 

minutes.
        4.  Citizen Participation and Correspondence:

None
        5.  Public Safety Updates:

 a) Resident State Trooper: No one present from the office. Officer Rob Magao will begin his FTO training December 4th with Officer Sharkey.
b) Fire District: not present
c) Fire Marshall: not present
d) Ambulance:  not present but left his monthly report with the committee
6.  Old Business:   
Jason Anderson did more research on child safety certification. He found a “National Child Seat Clinic” through a safety group in Waterford operated by a Kelly Murphy 860-235-6617. The clinic is in Providence, RI in May on Monday, Tuesday, Friday and Saturday consisting of 32 hours at a cost of $300 per person. They need 10 people to have a class. Then it is another $85.00 to be certified.
St. Francis Hospital in Hartford may offer a weekend class in April.
        7. New Business:  
Tammy Wakefield submitted her resignation and Jason Anderson will not renew his reappointment due to their appointments to the Town Council.
        8. Council Member Report: not present
        9. Other:
We discussed the schedule of meetings for 2018 and decided to keep the monthly 
schedule instead of every other month.

 We agreed to cancel the December 26, 2017 meeting due to the holidays.
        10. Adjournment:

Motion Made by Dylan Desmarais
             Seconded by Jason Anderson
             Time: 07:27 p.m.
Respectfully Submitted,

Carol Kiley

Executive Assistant
Town of Killingly
